
From: Tom Gonyou  
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 8:00 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather 
Cc: Maitland, Leif; Barrett, Gregg; Squire, Phil 
Subject: O-8478 BIGS Secondary Plan - PEC August 22, 2016 
 
Dear Ms. Lysynski, 
 
Please include my comments regarding the BIGS Secondary Plan (O-8478) on the 
added agenda for Planning & Environment Committee on Monday August 22, 2016. 
 
I have reviewed the BIGS Secondary Plan (August 2016) and staff report prepared by 
Leif Maitland. The statements in the staff report reflect my opinion regarding the future 
of 350 Wharncliffe Road North; inclusion within the Central Neighbourhood Node best 
recognized the existing conditions and future of 350 Wharncliffe Road North. 
 
I would like to thank staff and Councillor Squire for their responsiveness and diligence in 
working on this important planning matter. 
 
Regards, 
Dorothy Gonyou 
Tom Gonyou 
350 Wharncliffe Road North 
 


	From: Tom Gonyou

